
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter – 

December 2021 

 
 
New Mexico is finally opening back up, so our Clovis District is on and is full 
speed ahead beginning this month on December 18th. A High Money Saddle 
will be awarded along with Buckles to start things off right.   
 
The Amarillo District will be roping and ringing in the new year on December 
31st and January 1st.  No better way to kick off 2022 with a bang! 
 
 
We send out the warmest and happiest of Christmas wishes to everyone. 
May you all be blessed with a great holiday season. Merry Christmas! 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright 
Original Team Roping, Inc 
 

 


